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DSCA News Flash - Sarasota Orchestra Survey

Dear {Contact_First_Name},

Please take the time to take this important survey posted in the Herald Tribune.
The survey is available through Nov. 18 sarasotaorchestra.org/musiccentersurvey

Click here to take the Survey

Orchestra seeks public feedback on plans for new music center 
The Sarasota Orchestra is seeking public input about its planned new music center and how
the project might best serve the community.

In March, the organization announced it reached an agreement to buy 32 acres on Fruitville
Road between Honore Avenue and Cattlemen Road near Interstate 75. It would feature a
1,800-seat concert hall, a 700-seat recital hall, education and administrative office space, a
music library, and rehearsal rooms. The orchestra also is meeting with other arts groups in
the area about the potential use of the building. Click here to view article.

Best regards,

David Lough
President, DSCA
davidlough1@gmail.com
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